
Wesley Marks, Director of Compliance 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
December 26, 2017 

 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Transmittal of Shuttle Express Tariff No 11 Revision – Replacement Pages 

Dear Mr. King: 

Shuttle Express requests approval of the submitted Tariff No. 11 replacement pages as requested by Staff to ensure 
a clean and streamlined tariff pending approval of the changes by the Commission. 

 
The replacement pages being submitted indicate removal of large amounts of strikethrough text, and functionally 
remove in their entirety several pages. Those pages with no substantive material left have been marked “This 
Page Intentionally Left Blank” so as to delineate that the pages should be empty less the required header and 
footer. 

 
The page changes are as follows: Pg. 11 – removal of all tables but “Bellevue/Eastgate Area” and “University 
District”; Pg. 12 – removal of all tables but “Seattle Area”; Pg. 13, 14, 15, 16, 21, 22, 23, 24 – removal of entire 
page. 

Contact Information for this transmittal: 

Wesley Marks 
800 SW 16th St. 
Renton, WA 98057 
(425) 981-7065 - Phone 
(425) 981-7071 - Fax 
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the 
Commission. 

 

Respectfully,  
 Digitally signed by: Wesley A Marks 

DN: CN = Wesley A Marks email = wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 
C = US O = Shuttle Express, Inc. OU = Accounting Manager 
Date: 2017.12.26 09:22:04 -08'00' 

Wesley A. Marks 
Director of Compliance 
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